® October 23, 1935,

Mr. Roy De Rﬂgﬂ'ﬂg
Cartlago. Mo

Dear lir. Rogers:

On my return to thé eity, I found
your letter of October 9th, as well as of Ociober
15th and a copy of your new song "He'll be There"
dedicated to Will Rogers, for which planae ageept
my thonkse

¥hile I am not msidcnd a expert
on mnic. the words are very good and I presume the
mlod{ is in keepings Frenkly, I do mot know how
I.could help you place this before the public however
I shall turn 1t over to the mmager of our redio
department and ses if he can do aaythiug for yw
on the miterss

Enclosed, horewith, is 31,00 for
which you may send me five copies of the song and
if 1t 1s at all possible for me to be of any help to you
11; shall be & pleasure to do s0s
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- _ Yours very truly,

AGCLKD




